THE VILLAGE AT SPRINGBROOK FARMS





Happy August! We are wishing everyone a wonderful last month of summer!!

In the coming months, the board will have 2 open seats. If you would like to make a difference in your neighborhood, volunteering on the board is a great way to do so! Please go to our website, click on forms on the left hand side then open and complete the Candidacy for Board Member form and email it to springbrookfarms@dangelore.com

Please ensure you reference the email from D'Angelo Realty regarding important date changes for those who pay the monthly fee by ACH. Reach out with any questions you have to D'Angeo. Their contact information is at the top right hand side of this page.

Contact Information:

Springbrookfarms @dangelore.com

Phone number:

717-774-7791





IMPORTANT Dates:

August 24th: **Back to School** Bash from 3:00pm-7:00pm at the pavilion at **Community Bible** Church

THE VILLAGE AT SPRINGBROOK FARMS



If you haven't already,
please check your emails for a
"Back to School Bash" flyer
that was sent out. This provides
information on all of the fun
activities and yummy treats we
will have! We look forward to
seeing you all there!
Please note- All neighbors are
welcome to attend!









Friendly reminders:

Please remember to put
out/bring in trash cans and
recycling cans in a timely
manner on trash/recycling
day.

Please remember that you are responsible for the rear landscaping of your home. Please pull any overgrowth/weeds that may be growing.

Thank you for your understanding.